Ellen Fairleigh

From: Ellen Fairleigh

Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 9:52 AM

To: ‘kcamkeefe@gmail.com'

Subject: PLN51027 VEG- Falk Road Notice of Decision and Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance
Attachments: PLN51027 VEG NOD and MDNS.pdf; 51027 Veg Mgt Staff Report.pdf

Good morning,
You are receiving this email because you requested to be informed regarding planning permits on Falk Road. PLN51027

VEG (vegetation management permit for 10509 Falk Rd) has been approved with conditions. Please see the attached
Notice of Decision and Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance. | have also attached the staff report.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best,
Ellen
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